
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12 February 2009 
 
 
 

TIMING OF HALF-YEAR RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Further to the ASX announcement made on 14 January 2009 regarding Wesfarmers' 
expectations for the results for the six month period ended 31 December 2008 
(“Announcement”), Wesfarmers now plans to announce its half-year results on Monday, 
16 February 2009.  It is anticipated that the results will be in line with the guidance 
detailed in the Announcement. 
 
For further information: Mark Triffitt 
    Executive General Manager, Corporate Affairs 
    Wesfarmers Limited  
    (08) 9327 4281 or 0413 876 810 


